My dear Svetlana, Anahit, Jaclyn, Emma and all the staff and students of the CDCS and the YWLI!

My sincere congratulations for the wonderful job you have done so far in the Young Women's Leadership Program. My short time in Yerevan has resulted in knowing how you are doing in the program and I cannot say enough how amazed I am to see what you have done in such a short time.

Thank you for showing me the regional program in Massis and the opportunity to fund the Kotayk program. I am confident that program in Hrazdan will be successful.

I enjoyed very much meeting the young women and have great hope for their progress and their full maturity in your hands.

I will be back in Yerevan in July, (on my way to Central Asia) and look forward to seeing you again and to having more time with the girls.

My best regards to you and your families and I wish you all the best of luck in this important work.

Anais Marotte Troadec

Anais M. Combe

President,

CiviCap International